
Please consider how this bill will make women less safe.  How can you justify taking money from people 
outside Oregon to help you pass laws inside Oregon?  That sounds so wrong.  As a mother of 3 girls and 
grandmother of 2 girls I find it appalling that you want it illegal to protect myself and my kids and yet 
you all in government have the protection of guns, no questions asked. Shame on you!!! 
Plus statistics show plus common sense demonstrates that criminals will not follow this law, or any gun 
law.  This isn’t about teen Suicide but gun control.  At least be honest about that.  Please leave our gun 
rights alone and if you really want to help kids put your money into schools and mental health! 
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